
Donate
Now

We're Back!
Reel Recovery is thrilled to
announce the launch of our

2021 Retreat Season! ​

Our Season kicks off this weekend in Omeo, Victoria - our first
ever Australia Retreat! We then continue in the U.S. this Fall

with 17 Retreats in 15 States, and then conclude
in New Zealand in November.

Our complete 2021 Retreat Schedule is here.

We have contacted all 250+ applicants from 2020

https://reelrecovery.org/how-to-help/donate/
https://reelrecovery.org/programs/retreat-schedule/
https://reelrecovery.org/programs/retreat-schedule/


and given them first priority for the 2021 Retreats.

We are now open for new applications.

To keep everyone safe, we are requiring proof of full COVID-19
vaccinations for all participants, staff and volunteers. Other safety

protocols may be implemented as needed at the time of the Retreats.

We offer our deepest
gratitude to all our loyal
supporters and the
entire Reel Recovery
Community. Like the
Circle of Strength
that ends every Retreat,
you have kept us afloat
during this challenging
time, given us strength and encouragement, and now great
hope as we look ahead to the coming months.

Be Well! Fish On!

Reel Recovery
800-699-4490

info@reelrecovery.org
www.reelrecovery.org

See what's happening on our social sites:

​ ​
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